
Francis Crick
President

AprilS, 1995

James W. Prescott, Ph.D.
Director
Institute of Humanistic Science
La Jolla Park West
5155 Luigi Terrace S 21
San Diego, CA 92122 .

Dear Dr. Prescott,

Thank you for your letter dated April 8, 1995. I am very reluctant to
lend my riame, but in this case you may add my name to those opposed to the
genital mutilations of children worldwide and supportive of the Montagu
Resolution.

Yours sincerely,

U,,~f~tc:.
F .H.C. Crick
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